
SOUNS video for 

RI Convention 

 

Brenda Erickson and Hal Rifken 

from the US spent a whole week with 

President Robin and Edie to visit 

several sites where SOUNS is being 

taught to children.  

 

Hal has shot a video of all the 

SOUNS activities and this will be 

shown at the House of Friendship 

during the RI Convention in Toronto. 

Brenda is very happy with the new 

3D technology that is being used to 

produce the letters of the alphabet for 

the SOUNS project. 
 

 


